January 27, 2016

Dear CTA Families,

Your children can earn prizes for turning in Box Tops to the school, but only if they
are affixed to a Box Top sheet like the one that follows this letter. You can also get
these sheets from the school, or print them from home by going to
boxtops4education.com.

Please note, Box Tops can still be submitted in baggies if that’s what you prefer -
and it still helps our school - but prizes will only be awarded for those Box Tops
already mounted on the official sheets.

Thank you from your Box Tops Coordinator,

Hillari Klynn
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THANKS FOR CLIPPING
BOX TOPS FOR QUR SCHOOL!

Our school will be receiving a check
this month for all the Box Tops we
turned in this fall.
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We plan to use this cash for:

PTO-supported Programming
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Keep this collection sheet handy
during the holiday season! You can
find Box Tops on many of the
products you will be using for
holiday dinners and parties.

FOR A CUMPLETE HST UI: BUX TOPS Thank you for helping! Clipped Box Tops are each worth 10¢ for your child’s school.

PRODUCTS GO TO BTFE.COM/PRODUCTS Bonus certificates should not be attached to this sheet - please submit them separately.

To see more ways to earn cash for your child’s school, go to BTFE.com. ©General Mills





